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Part of the 

14 September 2021 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Following on from our class dojo last Thursday regarding secondary admissions, please 
see below the information we have received for Bristol Brunel Academy’s open 
day/evening events. You can also find attached a flyer in relation to events happening at 
Bristol Metropolitan Academy. 
 
If you would like any support completing an application, please contact the school office on 
0117 9030347. 
 
Bristol Brunel Academy: 
 
This year's Open Evening and Open Mornings for prospective parents will be held on site: 
 
Open Evening: Thursday, 23 September, 4.30pm to 8pm(doors open at 4.15pm, last 
entry 7.30pm) 
Principal Presentations in the Main Hall at: 4.30pm, 5.15pm, 6pm, 6.45pm and probably 
7.30pm depending on demand 
 
Open Mornings:  Monday 27 September, Tuesday 28 September & Wednesday 29 
September, 10.15am to 11.15am (visitors likely to arrive from 10am) 
 
Principal Presentation in the Dance Studio at 10.15am, tour of Academy from 10.45am. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Summerhill Academy 
 


